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EXETER GYMNASTICS CLUB - TRUSTEES MEETING

5" June 2018 s e
Present: Tim Johns Yvonne Budd Mike Euridge
Vikkie Jehu Marie Evans Seb Martens

Michelle Hamilton-Kendall Amy Finch

Apologies: Richard Franks, Jess Hurell, Alan Cleave

Minutes of last meeting held on 8" May 2018

Minutes were agreed and would be available on Drop Box.

Social Calendar 2018 Presentation Evening

Amy Finch was in attendance for this part of the meeting. Trophies have been
ordered and so far three sponsors have come forward to help towards the cost of
event. A Disco will be provided and it was agreed this would be at a cost of £50
plus the family will receive tickets for the night. The committee thanked Amy for

putting this event together.

Premises — Velux windows in viewing area

Originally the cost was thought to be approximately £500, however, work involved
is going to be more than expected so cost will more likely be £2,500. Although this
is something that is needed, it is something that may have to be put back and
done next year, as we are already looking to raise funds for a new floor.

Coaching Report — new floor

The new floor has been ordered. We are lucky to have a benefactor, who will loan
us some of the money needed, but Yvonne proposed that £6,000 be put towards
cost from Trustees account, this was seconded by Tim and all were in favour. Tim
stressed that we must now appeal to all members to help fundraise. The idea of
members paying for squares of the new floor and having their name recorded was
discussed and agreed. Marie would ask Flo and Martha to produce a poster and
help with marketing this within the club. Tim would also contact Princesshay to
arrange for the gym club to put on a fundraising event in the City centre.

In terms of general coaching within the gym, there will be some issues with the
boys’ squad and free G when a few coaches leave. Eddie has now settled in well
and we are receiving good comments from the parents. Francisco is looking to
send some of the boys to compete at the London Open in September.

Treasurer’'s Report

Yvonne circulated accounts to Trustees.

Date of next meeting
Wednesday 25" July at 6:30pm.
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